Ravi Siddhartha

From:

Subject:

Sent: March 16, 2020 11:10 AM

Andrea Bryden

To:

File # 06304007 Application # PL20190197

Follow Up Flag: Follow up **Flag Status:** Flagged

Andera Bryden

We are not in favour of an RV storage yard right next to our property for the following reasons, this would devalue our property, there would be an increase of traffic, there would be an increase of noise, would there be permitted lighting as my bedroom is on that side of my house, would they have to build a berm with a high fence on top to hide this from view, would they have to clean up the property first because with his existing business of repairs they dug a large trench and discarded a lot of old motorcycle parts and covered it over., and they have a history of not conforming to previous permits ,check you files, you can contact me if you need more info on this. If you look around the area there are several RV storage sites already in operation that do not have housing development right on there door step. We believe that this is not a suitable site to have this type of business.

Thanks for your consideration Cliff & Judy Matheson